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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our commitment to enhancing learning opportunities and experiences for 

pupils at Smith’s Wood Primary Academy, we will be visiting Dovedale, Peak District. 

This is an exciting opportunity for your child to experience our River’s topic in real 

life! We will look at the formation of the River Dove, whilst experiencing the famous 

stepping stones at the foot of Thorpe Cloud. Children will have the opportunity to 

climb to the top of Thorpe Cloud as well as exploring Reynard’s Cave.  

5LH will be attending on Wednesday 5th June (Must be paid by Wednesday 29th 

May) 

5KG will be attending on Thursday 6th June (Must be paid by Thursday 30th May)  

The cost for this visit, which includes school minibus transport, is £5.00 per pupil. 

This is a voluntary contribution, however if not enough voluntary contributions are 

received then the trip will be cancelled. If for any reason you cannot pay by this date, 

please make an appointment with a Senior member of staff to discuss the option for 

a later payment to be agreed.  

The visit will take place within the normal hours of school time so all pupils should be 

collected from their normal entrance/exit points at their regular time.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals, please indicate on the ParentPay letter 

sent home if you would like to order a lunch. For the rest of the children they must 

bring a packed lunch. Your child will need to bring their own drink, please do not 

provide fizzy drinks.  

Pupils will be able to arrive at school in non-school uniform for this visit, in clothing 

that is appropriate for all weather scenarios and outdoor adventure, students will be 

advised about this the day before their visit.  

Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child's class teacher.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Hobbis and Miss Green 

 


